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PANDEMIC RESPONSE
A TEAM EFFORT

Council has been closely
supporting agencies working
around the clock in the current
local COVID-19 response.

We are assisting vulnerable
residents who are currently
isolating and have no other

to residents in our

mun|C|paI|ty avenues of support available.
Residents seeking support
WHAT AN EFFO RT' or advice should contact the
) O COVID-19 hotline on 1800
— 675 398.
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Pictured: Much needed food
(SR 2 QeI 202 . ‘ and care packages being

parcelled ready to distribute to
members of our community,

° ° in need.

WELCOME TO OUR NEW RESIDENTS ggmAchNG WASTE BIN
Citizenship ceremonies were conducted in Swan Hill and Robinvale on

Monday, 27 September — we celebrated with a record of 56 new citizens! A compacting waste bin has recently

been installed at the Milloo street boat
ramp in Swan Hill — as part of a trial.

The bins compact the waste and
therefore one bin can equate to
approximately eight normal bins in

AUSTRALIA DAY AWARDS - NOW OPEN €x. & | capacity.

Do you know someone in our community that
deserves to be recognised?

Nominations are now open for the 2022 Australia
Day Local Government Awards.

We are currently calling on residents to nominate
local community members and groups for their
contributions and achievements within their
communities.

Nominations will close at 5pm on Thursday, 18
November.

Visit www.swanhill.vic.gov.au to fill out an online
nomination, collect forms from Council offices in
Swan Hill and Robinvale, or contact Sharon Lindsay
on 5036 2348 or slindsay@swanhill.vic.gov.au.

We formally welcome our new residents to the community.

IN THE WORKS...

VIBRANT VILLAGES ROBINVALE LEVEE NEW CARPET FOR THE TOWN HALL
NYAH WEST - skate park landscaping and car park The construction phase of the Robinvale levee project is CAFE/BAR
improvements are underway at the Nyah District Primary now complete. The Town Hall in Swan Hill recently had new carpet
school. Robinvale residents now have peace of mind knowing installed - it looks very impressive.

that they are protected from river floods for many years

We can’t wait to reopen the doors and show it off.

to come.
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WOORINEN SOUTH - A new footpath was recently YANA STREET SCHOOL BUS BAY
installed in Woorinen South. Car park upgrades, lawn
and garden beds are now being completed. A new indented school bus bay in Yana Street, Swan

Hill will allow buses to drop-off and pick-up school kids,
and provide additional car parking outside of school
drop-off and pick-up hours.
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